WOKINGHAM COPY.

Your Ref: RSP/MH, 22nd october, 1940.
TECHANICAL DEPT.

Dear Sirs,

1 beg to acknowledge the receipt
of your letter of the 19th instant respecting
the motorship "TEDDY", from which it is noted
that you antlclpate being eble to submit this
fessel to Donkey Boller survey shortly.

The Committee are much obliged
for this intimastion, and they will be gled to
have further word from you when 1t is known at
vhat port the above survey can be carried out,,
so that the necessary instructions may be issued
to the Surveyors concerned.

I am, Dear 5irs,
Yours feithfully,

_ Clerk to the
Classification Comaittee.

The Norweglan Shipping & Trede }Mlssion, i
Technical Department, ' ©) 902%
144, Leadenhall Street, " LVUL T
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